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After over 16 years of use, the current crash report form no longer meets the
needs of the transportation community. The new electronic crash report,
named “Louisiana eCrash”, will be based on the latest Model Minimum Uniform
Crash Criteria (MMUCC) guidelines and will generate the data necessary to
improve highway safety in Louisiana.
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